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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

 
       Terri Vivoli, Bocce court Monitor 
 
      THE BOCCE COURTS are open for play and staffed with club appointed Monitors.  Anyone living in 
the Villages can play.  All you need to do, is reserve your spot by going online at 
www.villagesbocceclub.com and follow the simple steps.   
Need help??  Contact Helen Paris at 408-440-4848, for assistance in signing up the first time.   
 
Waiting at the courts, will be your court monitor, to help keep you safe while playing bocce.  Remember, 
you must wear a mask while playing.  When your play is finished, please use the provided spray bottles 
to disinfect balls, pallino, scoreboard and etc., then use the provided hand sanitizer for your hands. Our 
club is serious and cares about your safety and that of other players, while at the courts.   
We wouldn’t be able to play bocce without our club monitors, so a big ‘THANK YOU’ to each of you, for 
your continued support of our club.  
 
Reminder:  Spectators and seating are not allowed at the bocce courts. 
 


